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We opened up a baby clinic in Nursery this week!



We went to the school nature garden to look for bog babies!



How many 
bog babies 
did you spot?



We’ve been blowing 
bubbles like a bog baby!



The bog babies escaped
and we had to hunt for 

them around the classroom!  
Where did you find them? 

On, in or under?



We used plasticine to make our own bog babies, we thought 
carefully about the features we needed to include.



It was such a warm afternoon we went up to the top 
playground and had fun with the reception class.



What else have you been up to?









Don’t forget to check out Seesaw to hear 
the story of the bog baby ! 
There’s also a song to enjoy!

There is also a fundraising movie night on 
Thursday 8th Feb after school. 


